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Duke is wants to run a massive high pressure natural gas pipeline directly through
densely populated neighborhoods, alongside schools, hospitals, day care centers,
churches, etc in Cincinnati. This scope is unprecedented and a massive safety
hazard. An explosion could kill and/or injure thousands of residents within the
pipeline’s path. Duke does not care about the Citizens of Cincinnati. This Pipeline
belongs in unpopulated areas. Please enact stronger safety protections around the
placement and inspection of these pipelines. Say NO to the Central Corridor Gas
Pipeline Extension Project! This pipeline doesn’t belong in ANY of our
neighborhoods!

Sincerely

Shelley Drury
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